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To whom it may concern,

DDS | practice limited to orthodontics

It is my pleasure to recommend Ethan Khotylev for the next chapter in his education for
his future college studies.

Ethan worked at our office, Mizrahi Orthodontics (372 Avenue U 2nd Floor,

Brooklyn, NY 11223) for two of his summer breaks between 10th and 12th grade. It was
great to have him back each summer. Throughout his time at Mizrahi Orthodontics,
Ethan’s duties included sterilizing equipment, taking and editing clinical photographs,
wrapping and packaging dental instruments, and making sure all HIPPA-sensitive
documents were disposed of properly. He always did all of these tasks in a timely
manner, with a high level of competence, and perhaps most importantly, with a smile on
his face.

He often had time remaining after his duties were completed and was able to shadow
myself and the other orthodontists at the office. Throughout his shadowing experience, he
was always very professional and well-mannered with patients, and had intelligent
questions for the staff and doctors. Asking questions allows one to grow and learn, and it
is clear that Ethan has a thirst for knowledge. Ethan was also a natural at speaking with
patients; he discussed his own experience as a patient at our practice, which had a
calming effect on patients who were nervous about their upcoming orthodontic
procedures. Younger patients really liked Ethan, and he always made sure that all of their
concerns were addressed and that they were walking out of that office with a smile on
their faces.

Not only was Ethan superb at his internship here, but he also made it a point to really
portray to us how enthusiastic he is about the dental profession. He took on additional
days at the office when other interns could not come in. He got to know all of the dental
staff well, especially Daphnee, the sterilization and records coordinator, who mentored
him throughout his time here. Daphnee has only the highest regard for Ethan, and the
nicest things to say about his time in the office.

Ethan is a wonderful young man with a very bright future ahead. I hope he will grow to
do great things and innovate in the dental field. His positive attitude, intelligence,
punctuality, and willingness to learn will make him an excellent fit for his continued
education. I am confident he will excel in this next stage of his life.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me
at drmosery@mizrahiorthodontics.com

Sincerely,

372 Avenue U, Suite 2

Brooklyn, NY 11223
p 718.998.5100
f718.382.0201
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Simon Mosery, DDS
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